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A message from the President: 
 
I am glad to see we are having good turnouts for our meetings.  I do need help with ideas to 
keep the meetings going.  If you have any car shows or cruises or anything that you want the 
club members to know about call me and have it put on the agenda or tell me before the 
meeting starts or let me know at an appropriate time during the meeting.  If you wait till the 
meeting is over its too late. Hope to see everyone at our club poker run April 28th.   
 
Robert Bogardus 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

  

April 27th Tri City Cruisers Open Car Show, Tri-City Braums Highway 37, 08:00-2:30  
  
April 28th Club Poker Run , Tri-City Braums, Registration 1:00-2:00 Awards at 6:00 
 
May 5th   Norman Community Church, 1801 N. Porter, 1:00 – 6:00  
 
May 18th  Chickasha Yesteryear’s Diner , 2900 S. 16th, 8:00 - 2:00  
 
May 27th   India Shrine Mounted Patrol, NW 36th  N Portland OKC, 0900 – 3:00 
 
June 1st    Heritage Park Mall, Reno Ave. Midwest City,  Old School Cruisers 09:00 – 3:00  
 
June 8th  Guthrie Highland Park, OHRA State Run 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THESE OR OTHER SHOWS, PLEASE REFER TO YOUR 
COPY OF THE 2013 CALENDAR OF EVENTS PUBLISHED BY OK HOT ROD 
ASSOCIATION.  
 
WWW.55-57chevys.com/coccc  



 

 
 

 

Happy Birthday wishes for April go out to: Peggy Bogardus, Sherry Osborn, Tracy Renfro, 
Mike Rhoades, Ruby Watt, Eddie Watts,         
 
If your birthday was missed, it is because we don’t have your birthday on record.  To alleviate 
this in the future, please let me know and I’ll update the master member info file.   
 
Happy Anniversary to those of you married in April.   
 
This months Ladies Choice Selection is Joe and Donna McIninch restored 1956 Chevy 210 
2 Door.  Powered by a 283 with four barrel carb, Tremec five speed transmission, power front 
disk brakes, power steering, updated instrument cluster, IDIDIT tilt wheel, air conditioning and 
336 rear end gears.   
 
This car is the clone of Joe’s high school ride he used to run between his military duty station 
in Aberdeen Maryland and his home in Davidson Oklahoma.  He set some unofficial speed 
and time records that the state law enforcement folks would still like to talk with him about.        
 
   
 

 

 



 

 
Club President Dr. Robert Bogardus won 1st place in the Camaro/Firebird/Mustang group at 
the Hudiburg Open Car Show April 20th.  A nice sunny day enjoyed by all with over 75 cars 
displayed at the Tinker Diagonal dealership.    
 
His 1967 Camaro was sold new in Midland Texas.  It was equipped with a 350 with   
powerglide transmission, sporting the original color of marina blue and accented with a white 
stripe. 
 
Robert purchased his new project in May of 2006.  The previous owner had all Mopars in his 
collection and was getting rid of all other brands of cars.  With a smile on his face and a few 
green backs in his hand he was more than happy to help him out!    
 
In Oct 2008 Larry Myers installed a new ZZ4 crate motor with A/C.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

A friendly reminder please don’t forget to pay your club dues.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 

stands, one nation, under God, indivisible with liberty and justice for all.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Central OK Classic Chevy Club  

P.O. Box 676  

Wheatland, OK 73097  

 

 

     Don’t miss the next meeting  
            May 5  @ 3:00 Earl’s Rib Palace 

920 SW 25
th

 St.  Moore  

                                     

                     

 


